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Temporary Closure of MU San Juan 
Monitoring Unit (MU) San Juan will be closed Friday, April 23, 2021, through Friday, May 14, 
2021.  During this closure, mariner applications and requests to schedule examinations may 
still be e-mailed to RECMIA@uscg.mil. 

Additional MU and Regional Examination Center location and application submission 
information can be found on the National Maritime Center (NMC) website. 

The NMC Customer Service Center remains open from 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. EST, Monday 
through Friday.  Mariners may reach our call center at 1-888-IASKNMC (427-5662) and 
IASKNMC@uscg.mil. 

Sincerely, 

/K. R. Martin/ 

Kirsten R. Martin 
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard 
Commanding Officer 
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